
Paediatric Palliative Care ECHO clinic

Are you ready to join ECHO? Email projectecho@chas.org.uk

Join ECHO to help support the 15,949 children in Scotland with palliative care
needs. Project ECHO (Extension for Community Healthcare Outcomes) helps
health professionals reach more of these children in their community.

By using videoconferencing to conduct
virtual meetings with multiple healthcare
providers simultaneously, ECHO offers: 

Project ECHO is a collaborative model of
clinical education and care management that
empowers professionals everywhere to provide
better care to more children in their community. 

For more than 20 years CHAS has been offering a full family support service for babies,
children and young people with life-shortening conditions. This includes palliative care,
family respite and support through our hospices, homecare services and hospital
presence.  

www.chas.org.uk
Children's Hospices Across Scotland is a trading name of Children's Hospices Association Scotland. Scottish charity number SC019724.

outstanding learning opportunities for
professional revalidation and CPD
collaboration, support and ongoing
learning with subject-matter experts
innovative ways to support children in
their homes and community
improved communication links between
professionals

and you will

enhance your ability to extend palliative
care for children
acquire new skills and competencies
have the opportunity to present de-
identified cases for collaborative
discussion and guidance


